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FINANCIAL AND PERSONNEL MATTERS OF IMLI SUB-COMMITTEE



This week the IMLI Sub-Committee on Financial and Personnel Matters met at the Headquarters of Lloyd’s Register in London. 
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Dr. Reto Dürler, Mr. Jim Harrison, Dr. Philippe Boisson and Prof. David Attard (Members of IMLI Sub-Committee)

During this meeting, among other matters, the Sub-Committee discussed the financial documents to be submitted to the 23rd Session of the IMLI Governing Board scheduled to take place on 9 March 2009 at IMO Headquarters in London. 

The Sub-Committee meeting was attended by Mr. Jim Harrison (Group Legal Director of Lloyd’s Register), Prof. David Attard (IMLI Director), Dr. Reto Dürler (Head of the Swiss Navigation Office) and Dr. Philippe Boisson (Communication Director and Legal Advisor of Bureau Veritas). 
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